
LOWER SCHOOL DRAMA - A KIDS LIFE
Our K-2 graders performed “A Kids Life” - what a spectacular
show! Thank you to all the students, the parent volunteers and
a huge thank you to directors, Kendra Kassebaum and Katie
Dreessen for cultivating the passion and talent of our students. 

COMMUNITY BUILDING
St Anne is hosting a Mini Golf Event for all to enjoy. Fun at every
age! Please join us May 16th from 5-7pm on the school
playground - come tee it up!

UPCOMING EVENTS
Upper School Drama

“Godspell”
May 9th 1:30pm & 7pm

May 10th 2pm

HONORING POPE FRANCIS
Mr. Haffey offered us a
remembrance of Pope
Francis with wonderful
stories, and a thoughtful
reflection on the words
often used to describe the
Pope - joy and encounter.
Pope Francis loved
interacting with children,
hearing their jokes and
laughing with them. He
loved encountering people
from all walks of life,
throughout the world. He
valued humility, peace and
care for creation. We pray
for Pope Francis’ eternal
rest and perpetual light. 
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Night of the Notables
May 14th 4pm

Mini Golf Night
May 16th 5-7pm 

5th GRADE AT NATUREBRIDGE!
Our fifth graders spent a wonderful three days last month at
Naturebridge. Students experienced the power of nature
learning as they immersed themselves in Olympic Peninsula
habitats. Thank you to Mrs. Sauvage and all the parent
volunteers for helping make their time a success.


